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Minutes of Web & Media Committee held in  

‘Yr Aelwyd’, Tregynnwr at 6.30p.m. on Monday 30th  September 2019 

  

PRESENT: Councillors: J. Slate, R. Griffiths, Elwyn Williams, Clerk. 

APOLOGIES: J. Porter. 

 

1. Declaration of interest - none 

 

2. The minutes of the meeting held on 2nd September 2019 were confirmed as a true record 

(Minute 0919 (30th) – W/M2). 

 

3. Newsletter – The committee went through the newsletter; the chair had received some 

amendments from members and these had been incorporated. Following a discussion, it 

was unanimously agreed (minute 0919(30th) – W/M3) that the newsletter be approved, 

be translated and sent to the printers, once returned they could then be delivered. 

 

4. Website – Cllr. Slate informed the meeting that she had met with Cllr. Whatley and had 

gone through the administration of the website, she commented that she found it quite 

complicated, it was agreed that the clerk put her in touch with Vision ICT to discuss any 

changes. 

 

5. Council Policies – the clerk informed the committee that he was still awaiting a response 

from 1VW. 

 

6. Other Items  

A brief discussion took place took place on the pro’s / con’s of the Council having its 

own Facebook page, a meeting to be arranged in the next month or so to fully discuss this 

matter. 

 

7. Next Meeting – to be agreed by Chair / Clerk 

Meeting closed at 7.15p.m. 

 

Confirmed as true record signed:                                                              Date: 


